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Mr/Ms President,
Poland would like to thank Finland for its participation in the UPR process. We recommend to Finland to:

· Continue its efforts to ensure full protection of rights of migrant workers and immigrant groups vulnerable to exploitation;
· Prioritize efforts to keep children in, or return them to, the care of their family and to ensure families’ access to forms of support in the caregiving role. 

Poland welcomes the steps undertaken by Finland to respect, protect and promote human rights in many spheres of life, including with regard to persons with disabilities and children. We welcome the establishment of Disability Council by the Government of Åland. We appreciate the strong Finland’s involvement in the protection of human rights globally, including in the Human Rights Council. We also welcome Finland’s firm commitment to address new and emerging issues such as human rights impact of digital technologies.
At the same time Poland encourages Finland to continue paying attention on the situation of migrant and seasonal workers with a view to upholding their rights, in line with recommendations delivered by the UN Committee on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights. We also note concerns by the said Committee at reports of more frequent recourse by Finland to placing children in alternative care. 
 Thank you.
